
 

 

 
 

Easter Competition 
 
On Wednesday 27th March 2024, we will be having 
our annual egg decorating competition in school. 
Your child needs to think of an idea at home of how 
to decorate a hard-boiled egg.  
 

 You can use more than one egg to create a 
scene in a box, for example.  

 They can allowed to work with a friend. 

 Prizes will be available! 
 
On Wednesday 27th March, the children need to 
bring in to school the boiled eggs they need and any 
extra bits they wish to use. There will be time in 
school to make their decoration. We will provide 
paint, sticky bits, paper etc. 
 
Happy planning! We’re looking forward to seeing 
your creations! 
The Newtown Team 

 


